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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 1045 requires drug-testing facilities to report single-use test results that meet the standard to 

be sent to the laboratory for confirmation testing to an employer’s review officer as soon as the 

results for the single-use test become available or the next working day. The final conclusion of 

the testing shall be reviewed, and the test certified as an accurate report by the responsible 

individual. The report shall identify the drugs and metabolites tested for and the cutoff for each 

drug. Review officers may request quantitation of test results. The drug screen testing facility 

may transmit results to the review officer by electronic means.  
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